July 22, 1996

Mr. Joseph Backes 9 Kaine Terrace Albany, New York 12208-1215

Dear Mr. Backes:

Despite the fact that the vast majority of your July 16, 1996 letter is irrelevant and contains erroneous statements that have been answered in the past, the Review Board does not consider you a representative of the media, and is under no obligation to provide you with a copy of the film donated by Janet Veazey, as a courtesy, I am doing so to avoid any further time being spent on this matter. The cost is \$8.00. Please make your check payable to the Assassination Records Review Board.

The courtesy being extended does not obligate the Review Board in any way in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk Associate Director

enclosure